
Will you join the Yellow Napkin Project?

Shangri-La’s Yellow Napkin Project aims to increase our 
community’s disability allyship through education and 
awareness that leads to actions that promote a more 
accessible and inclusive community. This year, Shangri-La aims 
to distribute 25,000 napkins. 

How it works:
•	 Shangri-La will provide you with yellow, dinner-sized 

napkins at no cost to you. 
•	 You decide how many napkins you want to distribute.
•	 Shangri-La will deliver the napkins to your business.
•	 Distribute the napkins to your customers throughout July 

or until your supply is depleted. 
•	 Post at least once about participating in the Yellow 

Napkin Project on your social media.
•	 Shangri-La mentions you as a distribution partner in their 

marketing (social media, newsletter, webpage, etc.) 

Register by June 18 to be a 2025 Yellow Napkin Project 
Distribution Partner
Request Napkins:

•	 Online: https://cetshangrila.typeform.com/YNP2025
•	 Scan the QR code with your smart device

Shangri-La is a 501c3 non-profit 
organization helping individuals 
with disabilities and families with 
disadvantages reach their potential.
www.ShangrilaOregon.org/
yellownapkinproject

Contact: Ashley Erb, Director of Community Engagement | 503-581-1732, x328 | community@shangrila-or.org

https://cetshangrila.typeform.com/YNP2025

